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Jewish Roots Cultural A Look Inside Israel 
Exp erience 

by Lauren Greenwald 

"To preserve our 
past is to insure our 
future." 

On Sunday, Febru
ary 23 Hillel will 
sponsor a cultural ex
ploration of the Lower 
East Side of New York 
City, which was once 
home to a huge popula
tion of Eastern Euro-
pean Jewish immigrants. 

This uni
que pro
gram wi 11 
combine a 
cultural 
program 
led by a 
professional tour guide 
with a community ser
vice project helping in 
the restoration of the 
landmark Eldridge 
Street Synagogue. 

Continued on Page 4 

Consul General of 
Israel to Visit 

On Tuesday, March 
3 Hillel will host a 
visit to Stony Brook by 
the Honorable Uriel 
Savir, Consul General 
of the State of Israel 
in New York. Mr. 
Savir's visit will be 
the first ever of an 
Israeli Consul General 
to Stony Brook, and 
will also be held in 

Hon. Oriel Savir 

Continued on Page 6 
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On the weekend of 
January 31 - February 
1, Dr. Fred A. Lazin, 
of Ben-Gurion Univer
sity in Israel, will 
visit the Stony Brook 
campus. Dr. Lazin will 
be hosted by the Hillel 
Foundation and Chevre -
the Israeli Student 

Association, and will 
speak at both Friday 
evening Shabbat dinner 
and again at the Shab
bat Shmooz lunch on 
Saturday afternoon. 

Dr. Lazin, who is 
Professor of Social 
Sciences, is also Di
rector of the Overseas 
Students Program, and 
will be available to 
speak to students in
terested in studying at 
Ben-Gurion University. 
The University, in the 
large Israeli southern 
city of Beersheva, has 
many interesting aca
demic and internship 
opportunities for Ame
rican students, includ
ing financial aid. 

On Friday evening 
January 31, Dr. Lazin 
will speak at Shabbat 

Dr 
Dinner 
Cafeteria 
services, 
4:45 pm. 
will be " 
Political 
problem of 

Fred 1. Laxin 

in Roth Quad 
foil owing 

which are at 
His topic 

'The Israeli 
System: the 
democracy," 

which is of particular 
interest this year 
since new elections for 
Israel's Knesset (Par-

will be held 1iament) 
soon. 

At the Shabbat 
Shmooz on Saturday af
ternoon at 1:00 pm, Dr. 
Lazin will speak on 
"Ethnicity and Ethnic 
Conflict Among Israeli 
Jews," which is also a 
topic of considerable 
interest due to Is
rael's ongoing absorp
tion of Jews from dif-

Continued on Page 6 
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From the Editor... 

A Double Standard? 
by Jerry Katz 

The following ar
ticle appeared in New 
York Newsdav on January 
10, 1992 on page ob
scurity: 

"Kuwait deported 
319 men, women and 
children to Iraq in the 
past 10 days, the In
ternational Red Cross 
said yesterday. Jean-
Philippe Lavoyer, head 
of the Red Cross re
gional headquarters in 
Kuwait, said 55 detain
ees and 104 of their 
dependents were taken 
by bus Tuesday to the 
border town of Abdali.-
A similar group of 100 
detainees and 60 of 
their dependents—main
ly Iraqis, Jordanians 
and Bedouin or state
less Arabs — left Decem
ber 31, he said. 

Kuwait is deporting or 
not renewing residence 
permits for thousands 
of people perceived to 
be a security threat 
following Iraq's seven-
month occupation of the 
emirate." 

Allow me to reword 
the article. Perhaps a 
better news story would 
result that would merit 
placement on page one. 

"Israel deported 
319 Palestinians to 
Jordan in the past 10 
days, Amnesty Inter
national said yester-
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day. Generic N. Ame 
head of Amnesty Inter
national headquarters 
in the West Bank, said 
55 Palestinians and 104 
of their dependents -
mainly rock throwing 
children and PLO sup
porters from Israeli 
occupied West Bank 
left December 31, he 
said. Israel is de
porting or not renewing 
residence permits for 
thousands of people 
perceived to be terror
ists following the 
Palestinian's four-year 
long Intifada." 

Now. the question 

is in which article 
would the country in 
question be condemned, 
make that "strongly 
condemned," by the UN? 
Which article would 
have the country in 
question be blamed for 
trying to disrupt the 
peace talks? Which 
article would have the 
country in question 
lose loans to house its 
citizens with US back
ing? 

No doubt the coun
try is Kuwait. Sure it 
is (wink, wink). 

Are Jews Still Liberal?' 
Lecture Topic 

v  O n  T h u r s d a y ,  
February 27,,Friends of 
Judaic Studies will 
present a lecture by 
Dr. Henry Feingold en
titled "Are Jews Still 
Liberal?" The lecture 
will be held at 4:00 pm 
in the Poetry Center, 
which is in Humanities 
Building room 238. Dr. 
Feingold is Professor 
of Jewish History at 
the Graduate Center of 
the City University of 
New York and at Baruch 
College. He is a well 
known historian of the 
American Jewish ex
perience, particularly 
during the Holocaust 
years, and is the au
thor of the highly ac
claimed The Politics of 

Dr. Henri Feingold 

Rescue: The Roosevelt 
Administration and the 
Hoiocaust, and of Zion 
in America: The Jewish 
Experience From Colo
nial Times to the Pre
sent . The public is 
cordially invited to 
attend. For more in
formation call the 
Judaic Studies Program 
at 632-7460. 

Grad & Professional 
Group Fireside 

The Hillel Grad
uate and Professional 
Group will meet for a 
friendly and relaxing 
Fireside Wine and Che
e s e  s o c i a l  a t  t h e  H i l 
lel Directors Residence 
on Wednesday, February 
5  a t  8 : 0 0  p m .  A l l  
graduate, medical, den

tal, HSC, and other 
professional students 
are cordially invited. 
T h e  R e s i d e n c e  i s  l o 
cated at 75 Sheep Pas
ture Road, which is 
across Nicolls Road, 
directly opposite the 
North Entrance to cam
pus . 
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Wordj Rbm Ike. fttejid anl Show You Care 
by Kevin Leopold 

On campus we have 
a United Jewish Appeal 
(UJA) campaign, which 
raises funds for Jewish 
charities throughout 
Europe, Israel and Ame
rica. In addition to 
supporting a countless 
number of health care 
and education programs, 
UJA-Federation has con
ducted emergency relief 
efforts such as Opera
tions Solomon and Exo
dus. Operation Solomon 
was the one day airlift 

This semester will 
be a continuation of 
last semester's suc
cessful campaign. 
We'll continue where we 
left off with the very 
successful and much 
talked about raffle. 
Events will range from 
a major party in the 
city on Saturday even
ing February 22, (co-
sponsored with cam
paigns at NYU, Colum
bia, Queens, Brooklyn, 
Yeshiva University, 
Stern and others) to a 
letter writing cam-

by Keith Babich 

It's January 9 and 
I'm writing this column 
while waiting in the 
Los Angeles Inter
national Airport for my 
flight to Hawaii. You 
might ask what does 
Hawaii have to do with 
Hillel. The answer is 
not much (except for an 
"H" and an "i"). Then 
you may ask, why men
tion Hawaii in Stony 
Brook Shelanu, Hillel's 
newspaper. That answer 
is simple - because I'm 
going and you're not. 

I just decided to 
take advantage of this 
time to write the Pre
sident's column for the 
first issue of Shelanu 
for the spring 1992. 
I'm looking forward to 
Hawaii and wanted to 
p r a c t i c e  s a y i n g  
"Aloha," but realizing 
my "Hillel commitment," 
I'm writing this arti
cle instead. A presi
dent's job is never 
done. I'm on my way 
to Hawaii as a mission
ary. We've decided to 
introduce Native Hawai-
ians to Judaism, and 
this month Hillel has 
launched the pilot pro
ject "Hawaii and Jew, 
perfect together." 

OK - enough bad 
jokes. I'll say what I 
want to say before my 
plane leaves without 
me. 

Welcome back to 
Stony Brook. Without 
students, Stony Brook 
is a sleeping cement 
and brick giant. With 
students, we are a uni
versity. At Hillel, 
without students it is 
just a small office, a 
director, an assistant 
director, part time 
outreach coordinator, 
an administrative as
sistant, and a part
ridge in a pear tree. 
But with students, we 
are a dynamic social, 
cultural, religious, 
multi-faceted student 

' • • • ' v" . 'V m m 

organization that has a 
lot to offer. 

Having had a three 
hour long meeting with 
"top Hillel brass," I 
can promise you that 
this will be an incred
ibly outrageously busy 
and exciting semester. 

Explore this issue 
of the Shelanu to get 
the scoop on the open 
house, movie night, 
volunteer opportunities 
and talks with well 
known speakers. 

The Open House at 
the Roth Cafeteria on 
Monday February 3, at 
8:30 pm will provide 
interested students 
(new and old) with an 
opportunity to become 
involved immediately 
with Hillel as well 
discuss the semester 
and choose committees. 

Coming later this 
semester is the Stony 
Brook Jewish celebra
tion of the year, "Chai 
Week." Filled with 
speakers and social 
events, Chai Week's 
theme will be the 500th 
anniversary of the ex
pulsion of the Jews 
from Spain, and will 
focus on the rich cul
ture and history of 
this unique Jewish com
munity: the Sephardim. 

It is co-sponsored by 
the Program in Judaic 
Studies and will be the 
week of April 6. It is 
a week not to be mis
sed ! 

I'd love to write 
more, but my plane is 
boarding - I'll see you 
later - and I'll have 
the tan. 

rescue of 14,000 starv
ing Jews from Ethiopia 
to Israel in May of 
this past year. Opera
tion Exodus is the on
going resettlement mis
sion of a million Jews 
from the very politi
cally unstable regions 
of Russia and the 
Ukraine to Israel. 

We must save our 
fellow Jews and bring 
them home. They have 
been subjected to po
groms and starvation 
long enough. Money 
must not be allowed to 
play a factor in what 
has become an unprece
dented mass exodus. 
Despite an incredible 
strain on the Israeli 
economy from this mas
sive resettlement, Is
rael still welcomes the 
Olim (immigrants) with 
open arms. We too must 
do our part and not 
turn our face from 
cries of help from our 
brothers and sisters. 

I would like to 
thank those students 
who helped last semes
ter in the campaign. 
These students include: 
Mark Matiash, Orit 
Wolkowicki, Jessica 
Blumenfeld, Freda 
Dagan, Carol Michael, 
Tammy (Tamila) Mishiev, 
Ariel Geker and Daryl 
Spinner. 

paign. This is intended 
to educate students 
against anti-Israel 
propaganda as well as 
to apply much needed 
political pressure to 
our representatives. 

As student ac
tivist Freda Dagan, a 
freshman contemplating 
a future in law, firmly 
believes, "We are part 
of the Stony Brook com
munity, but as Jews we 
all have a respon
sibility to the larger 
Jewish community of 
which we are a part." 
Carol Michael, a fresh
man and possible pre-
med student, similarly 
feels, "All of us as 
Jews must live up to 
our responsibility of 
supporting and looking 
after each other be
cause no one else 
will 

Indeed this is a 
responsibility that is 
shared by every 
Israeli, every Persian, 
every Russian and every 
apathetic American. 
Don't turn your back on 
your heritage and try 
and forget your Jewish 
identity. If you do I 
warn you, you're wast
ing your time because 
there will always be 
those to remind you of 

Continued on Page 6 

The World's Best Kept 
Secret 

For School Tuition, General Aid 
or Emergency Loans 

Hebrew Free Loan Society • Established 1892 is 
an agency of U.J.A. Federation 205 East 42nd St. 

New York City, NY 10017. 

For Information call 212-687-0188 
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Jewish Roots... 
Continued from Page 1 

The trip includes 
round trip bus trans
portation from the 
Stony Brook campus, a 
professionally led tour 
of important Jewish 
sites on the Lower East 
Side, a tour of the 
Eldridge Street Syna
gogue, and participa
tion in its "clean and 
shine" project. A lim

ited number of seats 
are available to stu
dents for only $5 per 
person, and to faculty 
and staff for only $10 
per person. 

T h e  E l d r i d g e  
Street Synagogue was 
built in 1887, and is 
the first house of wor
ship in the area con
structed by Jews from 
Eastern Europe. The 
synagogue has been in 

continuous use since 
its opening more than 
100 year ago, but un
fortunately the deteri
oration of the Jewish 
community in the area 
and limited financial 
resources brought the 
building to a state of 
disrepair. Recent 
fundraising efforts, 
and the building's re
cognition as an impor
tant landmark syna

gogue, have resulted in 
an ambitious restora
tion project. Our trip 
will enable us to par
ticipate in this effort 
and help in the preser
vation of a vital piece 
of American Jewish his
tory . 

Tickets for the 
trip are available from 
the Hillel office, 
Humanities Building 
165, or call 632-6565. 

Join us for a 

Jewish Roots 
Exploration 

of New York's Lower East Side 

Trip includes: 
Round trip bus from Stony Brook 

Professionally guided tour of 

Jewish sites 

Tour of the landmark 

Eldridge Street Synagogue 

Community service project helping 

in the restoration of the 

Eldridge Street Synagogue 

Sunday, Feb. 
Bus leaves at 9:30 am 
Returns late afternoon/ 
early evening. 
Tickets: Students, $5; 

faculty/staff, $10 

Available from the Hillel office 

Humanities 165 * 632-6565 

i "isi 
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Friday Evenings: Services are held 
ccording to the time of sundown in the Roth Quad 
ining Hall, first floor, and are followed by a 
elicious Shabbat dinner with the traditional 
xtras, such as wine and challah. A nice way to 
nd a week with a relaxed evening of singing, 
ood food, and friends. 

lose not on the Kosher Meal Plan should obtain a ticket in advance at 
the Hillel Office. 

Services times for the Spring Semester are: 
Jan. 31....4:45 pm Feb. 28....5:15 pm 
Feb. 7.... 5:00 pm Mar. 6 5:30 pm 
Feb. 14... 5:00 pm Mar. 13....5:30 pm 
Feb. 21... 5:15 pm 

Saturday Mornings: Two services meet regu-
irly on campus, both at 9:30 am in Roth Quad 
ifeteria: 

Stony Brook Havurah - A Conservative 
service that counts men and women 
equally. Held on second floor in 
kosher dining room. 

Stony Brook Hebrew Congregation - An 
Orthodox service with separation of men 
and women. Held on first floor in 
meeting rooms. 

Shabbat Shmooz/Scholar-in-Residence Program: 
jriodic talks by Jewish faculty members on vari-
ts topics over Shabbat afternoon lunch. Also 
:casionally there is a scholar-in-residence for 
Shabbat who usually speaks Friday evening and 
iturday afternoon. This month Dr. Fred Lazin of 
;n Gurion University in Israel will be our guest 
i January 31 - February 1 (see page 1). 

R>pular Free Judaica 
Courses Offered 

Discover Judaism 
The comprehensive course on Jewish religion, 
history, philosophy, customs, and observances. 
This course is great if you never went to Hebrew 
School, or if you went and hated it. We teach 
about Judaism in a non-judgmental, non-denomina-
tional (neither Reform, Conservative, Orthodox, 
Reconstructionist, etc.) way that treats you as 
an adult who is able to make independent decis
ions. Small fee for text book. 

Thursdays (begins Feb. 13) 
Instructor: Joseph Topek 

Hebrew Reading 
Crash Course 

7:00 pm 

Learn to read Hebrew in five weeks! 
is designed primarily to introduce 
Hebrew language and give you the basic tools 
necessary to read Hebrew and/or follow a service. 

This course 
you to the 

Mondays, Feb. 24; Mar. 2, 9, 16, 30. 8:00 pm 

To register for either course please 
contact the Hillel office. Humanities 
Bldg. 165, 632-6565. 

Gare Cnou^/7 to Ttta&e 

a 7)if ft erence 

WHAT: Come join us in raising much needed funds 
for the United Jewish Appeal. We need 
volunteers who want to make a difference 
for Jews worldwide. We need people for 
telephoning or for clerical work. 

WHEN: Sunday, February 9, 1992 
TIME: 7:00 - 10:00 pm 
WHERE: The Suffolk YM-YWHA - transportation 

provided 

GOAL: To raise Jewish consciousness, build and 
strengthen the Jewish community locally, in 
Israel, and around the world. 

Food will be served to all volunteers, 
and training will be provided. The 
only prerequisite is a desire to help 
fellow Jews in need and to be involved 
in tzedakah. 

CONTACT: Stony Brook UJA Campaign Chairman Kevin 
Leopold, 2-3237 or the Hillel office, 
2-6565. 
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Che v re 
Israeli Student Assoc. 

The first Chevre 
meeting of the Spring 
semester will take 
place on Tuesday, Feb
ruary 11 at 8:00 pm in 
room 214 of the Stony 
Brook Union. Let's 
start the new semester 
together. All Hebrew 
speakers are invited to 

join Chevre. 
Chevre will also 

be co-sponsoring the 
visit to campus of Dr. 
Fred Lazin of Ben 
Gurion University on 
January 31 and February 
1. See the article on 
page 1 for more de-
tai1s. 

Residential stu
dents! Keep an eye out 
for when Hi 11 el comes 
to your quad! This 
semester we're not 
waiting for you to come 
to us - we're coming to 
you with a Hillel event 
in your quad. This 
will provide all Jewish 
students who live on 
campus the chance to 
meet in a relaxed, ca
sual atmosphere. Hil
lel will provide the 
entertainment and food 
- you just have to show 
up. If you're on the 
mailing list you will 
receive an invitation 

to the meeting in your 
quad. If you're not on 
the mailing list, call 
the Hillel office at 2-
6565. 

If you would like 
to volunteer to host a 
dorm meeting, or share 
our ideas on this con
cept, contact Lauren 
Greenwald at the Hillel 
office. 

February's dorm 
events are: 

G Quad, Feb. 17 
H Quad, Feb. 25 
Both are at 8 pm. 
Please join us at 

the Hillel meeting in 
your quad! 

Please come and 
meet new and old 
friends at our Spring 
Semester Open House to 
be held on Monday, Feb
ruary 3 at 8:30 pm in 
Roth Cafeteria, lower 
level. Hillel welcomes 

you back to campus and 
gives you the oppor
tunity to express vour-
sel f in creating your 
own ice cream sundaes, 
and best of all, it's 
free! 

•IIS? 
Hillel Movie Night, 

featuring 

"City Slickers" 
L Tues. Feb. 18 8:00 IOK . 

[PliijjijRalh Cafe. Ill f1oqrj{?IH|!|l 

Dr. Lazin... 
continued from Page 1 

ferent parts of the 
world. The Shmooz pro
gram includes Shabbat 
lunch, and is held at 
the Hillel Directors 
Residence, 75 Sheep 
Pasture Road, which is 
directly across Nicolls 
Road from the North 
Entrance to campus. 

Dr. Lazin will be 
available at both pro

grams to speak to those 
who are interested in 
study opportunities at 
Ben Gurion University. 
Those who do not have 
meal cards should pur
chase a ticket for Fri
day evening dinner from 
the Hillel office prior 
to Shabbat. The Shmooz 
program in free and 
open to the entire com
munity . 

Haven't Been to Hillel 
Lately? 

Hillel is Coming to Yovi! 

Savir... 
continued from Page 1 

conjunction with Hil
lel 's 25th Anniversary 
Year. 

As part of his 
visit, Mr. Savir will 
deliver a public lec
ture on the evening of 
March 3 at 8:00 pm in 
the Stony Brook Union 
Ballroom which is open 

to the public. 
During Mr. Savir's 

visit, two exhibits 
will be shown in the 
Union commemorating the 
25th anniversary of the 
reunification of the 
City of Jerusalem, as 
well as a 25-year re
trospective of Israel 
and Zionist programming 
here at Stony Brook. 

Leopold... 
continued from Page 3 
your Jewishness. 

We, as the future 
Jewish leadership, must 
bring to this endeavor 
energy and faith. The 
task ahead of us may be 
enormous, but let us 
now begin so that our 

brother's and sister's 
children may grow up in 
Israel and not perish 
from our lack of ac
tion. 

For information 
call the Hillel office 
at 2-6565 or Kevin at 
2-3237. 

Hillel Board to Hold 
Open House Feb. 3 

Hillel 

o p a n  j  

Make your own 
ice cream 

Make plans for the Spring Semester. 

Mon. Feb. 3 
8:30 pm 

Roth Cafe. 
Sponsored by Hillel 
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Stony Brook Hillel to Celebrate 
25th Anniversary in 1992 

Hillel Counselorship Started in 1967 
Succeeded J.S.O. Begun in 1964 

This year will 
lark the 25th anniver
sary of the founding of 
:he B'nai B'rith Hillel 
Counselorship at Stony 
irook, and we plan to 
celebrate with a number 
of very special events. 
The first of these is 
the visit to campus by 
the Consul General of 
the State of Israel, 
the Hon. Uriel Savir, 
on March 3 (see page 
1 ) .  

In 1967 Stony 
Brook's Jewish popula
tion won the support of 
B'nai B'rith Hillel 
with the establishment 
of a part time Hillel 
Counselorship with 
Rabbi Elliot Spar of 
Temple Beth Sholom in 

Smithtown serving as 
Counselor. A Jewish 
Student Organization 
had existed on campus 
since 1964. In the 
same year, Friends of 
Hillel at Stony Brook, 
founded by local mem
bers of B'nai B'rith 
and B'nai B'rith Women, 
purchased the house 
located at 75 Sheep 
Pasture Road. This 
property was initially 
used as a program faci
lity and for worship 
services, which were 
not permitted on campus 
at that time. Rabbi 
Spar was -later suc
ceeded by Dr. David 
Sperling, who also 
taught in Stony Brook's 
f l e d g l i n g  J u d a i c  
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THE JEWISH STUDENT ORGANIZATION 

of 

THE STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 
at Stony Brook 

cordially invites you to attend 

<Dfic U^cdicatLon of Lti 

H3>'nai S 'zLtfi dou.n±£.[oi&f%ifi 

Sunday, February 12, 1967 

at 10:30 a. m. 

faculty (J^>Lnincj cJ^oom on (2a.mp.ui. 

Brunch JVill Be Served 

Donation $1.75 

Invitation to dedication ceremony for Hillel 
Counselorship 

Studies Program. 
In 1974 the opera

tion was upgraded to a 
full time Hillel Foun
dation, and Richard 
Siegel was appointed as 

Hillel Director. Soon 
afterward the Inter-
faith Center was es
tablished and Hillel 
moved permanently onto 
campus. Kosher food 
also became more widely 
available, and was 
served in many places 
until establishment of 
a more permanent kosher 
kitchen in Roth Quad 
Cafeteria in 1981. 

Stony Brook Hillel 

has continued to grow 
and flourish through 
the tenures of Direc
tors Rabbi Alan Flam 
and Joseph Topek. Re
cently Stony Brook Hil
lel was awarded the 
Program of the Year 
Award in both 1989-90 
and 1990-91 for out
standing programs among 
all Hillels in the New 
York area. The anni
versary programs held 
during this year will 
feature highlights of 
the past 25 years of 
Jewish programming on 
the Stony Brook campus. 

Calling All Alumni 
!>/-•-J.or - /"• r« ' 7H i~ 
H / >  A / o k  < ; « > i  .  r . „ , , , _  t  .  - r ' C d  

T ' / 

Chanukah Party flyer, 1968 advertised "Mod 
Macabees" party - psychedelic of course. 

All Jewish alumni 
are encouraged to con
tact the Hillel office 
with their names and 
addresses so that they 
will not miss out on 

any of the 25th An
niversary events. 
Please send us your 
accurate information 
with year of graduation 
right away! 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

26 
Volunteer fer 

campus UJA 
campaign! 
Call Kevin 
2-3237 

Volunteer fbr 
UJA Super 

Sunday 
Feb. 9 

9 
UJA 

Super 
Sunday 

Call Hillel to 
volunteer 
2-6565 

16 
Sign up fbr 
Cultural/ 
Community 

Service Trip 
to Lower 

East Side 

23 
Trip to 

Lou/er East 
Side 

by reserva
tion only! 

27 

Classes begin 

Hillel Open 
House 

8:30 pro 
Roth 

Make your 
own sundae! 

10 

17 

Dorm 
Program in 

C Quad 
8:00 pm 

Hebrew Crash 
Course 
Begins 

28 

Hillel Office: 
Humanities 
Bldg. 165 

632-6565 

Chevre 
meeting 
8:00 pm 

Union 214 

18 

Movie Night 
8:00 pm 

Roth Cafe. 
"City 

Slickers" 

25 

Dorm 
Program in 

H Quad 
8:00 pm 

29 

Hillel Board 
8:30 pm 
Hum. 319 

Graduate & 
Professional 

Student 
Wine & 

Cheese 
Fireside 
8:00 pm 

12 P H , Regional 
Hillel 

Leadership 
Weekend 

Feb. 28 - 29 
Huntington, LI 

Call fbr 
details 

19 
Interfeith 
Dialogue 

program & 
potluck 
dinner 

to hear 
Israeli Consul 

General 
Uriel Savir 

March 3 
8:00 pm 

Union 
Ballroom 

30 

6 

Discover 
Judaism 

class begins 

Discover 
Judaism 
Course 

27 . . 
Judaic 

Studies Lect. 
H. Feingold 

4 pm Hum 238 

Jewish 
Womens Group 

8:00 pm 

Shabbat 
Services 
4:45 pm 

Dr. Lazin on 
Israeli Poli

tics at 
dinner 

Roth Cafe. 

IShaboafl 
Ser iTi(?es'& 

Dinner 
5:00 pm 

Roth Cafe. 

IShabpaOl 
Ser^iEesfflt 

Dinner 
5:00 pm 

Roth Cafe. 

iShabbafl 
Ser^i(?es*& 

Dinner 
5:15 pm 

Roth Cafe. 

IShabPafl 
Ser'Tic les"& 

Dinner 
5:15 pm 

Roth Cafe. 

Shabbat 
Service 
9:30 am 

Roth Cafe. 
Shmooz 1 pm 
Dr. Lazin on 
Ethnicity of 
Israeli Jews 

8 

tajf Shabbat 
Services 
9:30 am 

Roth Cafe. 
Orth & Cons. 

Stfab^at 
Services 
9:30 am 

Roth Cafe. 
Orth & Cons. 

Shabbat 
Services 
9:30 am 

Roth Cafe. 
Orth & Cons. 

Shabbat 
Services 
9:30 am 

Roth Cafe. 
Orth & Cons. 

1967 - 1992 
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DJ 
DMOXOJ 

Jewish Student Association officers, May 1964 
Judi Shapiro, Cindy Levine, Harriet Bregman, Joel Eichenholtz, Rabbi Bash 
- I. Shore JC, Peter Merles, Judy Brown, Dr. I. Leer - Faculty advisor 

Marching in the Salute to Israel Parade, 1985 


